 Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week our book was ‘Mabel’s magical garden’. In English, we wrote a letter to Mabel and a thank you card to Tilly’s Grandma. In Maths, we have worked on time and seasons. We have started to work on ‘Mathletics’ and ‘Reading eggs’ on the Ipads and the children have really enjoyed the challenge.
On Monday we took part in a multi skills tournament with Mr Atkins.
On Wednesday, we enjoyed forest School with Bethan; we made mud art and a necklace with a bead.
We have made daffodils, worked with clay and composed our own music. Another busy week!
Next week:	 - Science week
Dates for your diary:	 - Open morning for science week: Tuesday 14th March
· Trip to Think Tank: Friday 17th March
· Celebration assembly: Friday 24th March
· Parents evening: 28th/29th March
· Maths morning with parents: Friday 31st March, 9.00-9.30
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
